# MORGAN OWNERS GROUP TORONTO

October 30, 1971 #5

### NEWSLETTER

## Old Business

Well, that's the Detroit Dinner over for another year. Despite a few uncertainties, we had a good turnout of owners, even if some of the Morgans stayed at home.

The Dinner was its' usual excellent self, and our American hosts provided convivial company for the evening. Our conservation topic for this year was, "Air pollution from automibles" with one of the Detroit group plugging the use of lead in gasoline, and showing us a short film.

For those of you who don't already know, a conservation orientation in the group is one of the requirements for use of Haven Hill's facilities, - hence the film!

### New Business

An informal evening gathering is planned for December 11th at the abode of Doug and Jean Painter. So if you have any slides or other things of interest, bring them along, and meet a few more Morgan owners. Remember the date:-

SATURDAY DECEMBER 11th 8.00 p.m. DOUG & JEAN PAINTER, 1216 York Mills Road, Apt. 804, Don Mills 447 - 6078

That's just East of the Don Valley Parkway. Try to let Jean know if you can make it, but turn up anyway.

# "0 & S"

Mike and Linda Jeluch are now the proud parents of a strapping lad, and have accordingly obtained a 4 seater Morgan.

Drop a gentle hint to the wife that the car would look much better with a Morgan Owners Group badge on it. You never know your luck, maybe you'll get one in the Christmas stocking. Anyway, there are still a few left.